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Calendar

June
Terrific Lecture series now posted on
the OLLI website on Tuesdays,
Wednesdays and Thursdays in June
from 10-11:50 am. Lectures are held at
the Katzen Arts Center. 

Thanks

We thank OLLI Study Group Leaders
Irwin Lebow, Dave Palmeter, and Stan
Weiss for donating their class gifts to
the OLLI  Future Fund.

Annual Luncheon and Board
Meeting

We had a lovely luncheon on May 12 at
the Kenwood Country Club, with pianist
Johann Weiss.  The new board
members re/elected are:  Bob Coe,
Bob Goodman, Tina Fried Heller,
and Linda Miller.  Congratulations!
Thanks to the members of the
Nomination and Elections Committee
and to all the memberss who ran in the
election.

Study Group Leader
Workshop

It's not too soon to sign up for the fall
study group leader workshop.  We plan
to hold our four-session workshop in
September.Email the OLLI office if you
are interested in participating.

Kudos from the New Board Chair

May flowers bring June bugs, weddings, graduations,
summer and the OLLI June Lecture Series. It's
educational, invigorating, and
social. Come and hear stimulating talks and
participate in interaction with the presenter. Lectures
are open to all. Bring friends, family, and neighbors
with you.

 
The location is the Katzen Arts Center.
Parking is easy and low-cost, right
underneath the building. The entrance to
parking is on the right side of Massachusetts Avenue going
north, immediately past Ward Circle. There are 12
presentations during the month, one each Tuesday,
Wednesday, and Thursday from 10:00 to 11:50 am from
Tuesday, June 1 to Thursday, June 24. Information about
the talks can be found on the OLLI website www.olli-dc.org
or by calling the OLLI office at 202-895-4860.
 
I will be there looking for you.
 
Since this is the last OLLI Newsletter of the academic year,
I want to wish you a wonderful summer. Come back in the
fall, happy and eager to learn, teach and "play well with
others." We have a terrific curriculum of well over 60
courses, from the arts to the sciences and everything in
between, waiting for you. Registration information will be
on the website in August. The Fall Catalog will be in your
mailbox at the beginning of August. Get your registration in
to the OLLI office no later than September 6. Don't forget

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuFacGI2ZeTfMIQi1hNulQjRcVxjrjqo87zrrWe4Rz5fgxAT4VrLVxHtSz9WtWAWuF7xjxTe-dqJ6sS2GpNz5hoX47lsT6gyUOEHoEfrGyuEv_MJMGFuegxVAMIYLjtI7P1Ze15gweRAahLt3aj8P3Bs=&c=&ch=
mailto:olli@american.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuNQGjJHSSKVRCE0OHccvRo1eX1o9fqJ0xnvMrluF_lQYf3J-d7ynVZR0iV_EaZJJ57U6yxOAOPTnN1zbL5tVZ2CWYWkOCNC-Yj3aAhbwcxahwL_Qw2PHqDE=&c=&ch=


Annual Luncheon

OLLI Loss

We mourn the loss of longtime
OLLI member Vivian Sadin,
beloved wife of Stan Sadin.

"Swingtime! The Fabulous
Forties"

                                           

The In Series presents
Swingtime! The

Fabulous Forties
 
Swingtime: The Fabulous
Forties produced by The In
Series in the Sprenger Theatre
at Atlas Performing Arts
Center, 1333 H Street NE,
Washington DC 20002.
Performances Saturday 6/5 at
2pm, Sunday 6/6 at 3pm,
Thursday 6/10 at 7:30pm, Friday
and Saturday June 11 & 12 at
8pm. Tickets: $38 (General
Admission) $34 (Senior) $19
(Student)  In Series Box Office:
202-204-7763 or
www.inseries.org  the Atlas Box
Office at 202-399-7993 or
www.atlasarts.org.  Reserved
cabaret table seating available
on June 4,10,11 & 12, at $4
additional per ticket. Friday 6/4
performance followed by
Audience Discussion as part of
OUT at In Series.

Don't miss the premiere of  this
new musical written and
directed by Tom Mallan ( son of
OLLI member and SGL, Lucy

to tell your friends, family, and neighbors about our great
program. Invite them all to our Open House, September 15
at 1:00 pm at the Baptist Church to meet the
OLLI community for refreshments, socializing, and program
information.      
 
I look forward to another great year at OLLI and wish to
invite your comments, concerns, and dreams about our
program. I'm in the OLLI Directory and would be pleased to
hear from you directly.
 
--Ed Goldin

Congratulations Dr. Quayle

Congratulations to Don Quayle and

Danny Glover, who both received Honorary Doctor of
Humane Letters degrees at the commencement ceremony
at Utah State University.  Depicted here is Don shaking
hands with Danny Glover who had just given the
commencement address. 

Ode to Karl Wirsing, Spring 2010 SGL

Presented to Karl Wirsing in gratitude for a wonderful
course, "Writing for Publication."

So here's to Karl Wirsing
Who spends his time nursing

Our stories, our word choice
Our Chapters and Versing

Watch your Tone and your Pacing
Your fine letter-spacing

LESS IS MORE...Karl's insisting

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMcgftMIk-A3UxCieBtAtcogJME3_YQmfUrmn5AoCh55VBWBXiBqXRXFtg91ZBgYl5MxWREEqoZevZ4QkaPnMApy_A89A8W6Yc0i5YmCZyn7S132x-r0LyA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMcgftMIk-A3_hbxaAqGAtslYFCApudBJU17XrlabHszPEO6Ff8zsUEUqbfE7HgHo-GvIkr9uvH-pOudYYCqIhdWzvw4fwzor3LQIdRJlfZQmkVY43RGgqo=&c=&ch=


Mallan), with acclaimed jazz
pianist, arranger, and
bandleader Burnett Thompson
at the musical helm. This first
run of the show includes eight
performances at the Atlas PAC,
with a return engagement
planned for December.
 

Quick Links

OLLI Website

American University Website

AU Library Classes Website

AU Community Relations Website

MORE IS MORE  WE'RE RESISTING

Check your math, ...Karl, remember
You're teaching to Sages,
Not a  Pink-cheeked and gullible bunch of Teen-agers

We're a Group and you know it
Even though we don't show it

We bring personal stories,
Some gentle, some gory
Some even defy a category.

So, our courses have ended
With new friends befriended

With Karl we have blended
Till Rails Trails have ended

Karl's instruction was peerless
We now all go fearless

To the editor's YES-BOX
Then on to OUR BANK BOX

Thanks. 
Martin K Greenfield

4400 Massachusetts Ave. NW Washington, DC   20016

Tel: 202.895.4860  Email:  OLLI@american.edu  

Website: www.OLLI-DC.org  
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